
 

 

 

 

Targeted Outreach Team welcome….. 

Autumn is here, we hope you all had a great Summer! 

The Pineapple Project 
 
 

A new project has been launched in Weymouth 'The Pineapple Project' 
which encourages businesses in the town centre to join a pilot scheme 
offering young women and girls a safe space if they are feeling unsafe or 
threatened. The project is being led by Dorset Council, with Dorset Police, 
Weymouth College and Targeted Sexual Health Service (part of Sexual 
Health Dorset).  
  
https://news.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/2022/07/11/businesses-asked-to-

offer-safe-spaces-for-young-women-and-girls-in-weymouth/  

 

 

 

Businesses asked to offer safe spac-
es for young women and girls in 
Weymouth - Dorset Council news 

Businesses in Weymouth town centre are being en-
couraged to join a pilot scheme offering young 
women and girls a safe space if they are feeling un-
safe or threatened outside of the family home. 
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C CARD TRAINING 

We have a couple of training sessions for our sexual health and C Card training. 

• 14th December 9.30-12.30 via MS teams 

There are limited spaces please get in touch if you would like to book a space. 

We are keen to encourage more venues and especially schools to sign up for the C-card scheme. This will enable your stu-
dents to access free condoms thus preventing school absence for emergency contraception, pregnancy related care, STI 
symptoms and the emotional effects of these’ Please contact us to arrange training and condom supplies at NO cost to the 
school. 

 

 Top tips from young people on how to successful RSHE in secondary schools 

 Young Persons  ‘Walk In’ Clinic at Sexual Health Dorset 

Monday ‘s at our Weymouth hub 2.30pm-6.00pm  

 

Thursday’s  at our Bournemouth hub 2.30pm-6.00pm 

 

These clinics will be specifically for under 18’s. 

Open RSE Teacher Training 

We have decided to offer a couple of open training sessions for Relationships and Sex education training to support the use 

of our Core package RSE resources. 

If you have only 1 or 2 staff at your school wanting the training you can now join teachers from across Dorset and attend 

one of our open sessions. 

• Wednesday 2nd November at Yeatman Hospital, Sherbourne  

If you are interest in attending the training please contact 

dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net 

Book Now 

RSE Targeted Packages  

In addition to our RSE Core package, we can also offer specialised lessons on Sex and The Media (this 
includes pornography and sexting), Teenage Pregnancy, Consent, Peer on Peer Harassment and The 
Power of Language, but would expect students to have received the core package prior to these.  

 

The sessions are free of charge for a small group of identified students 12-15 maximum. 

 

Please contact us if you would like some more information. 

 

mailto:dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net
https://ayph.org.uk/top-tips-from-young-people-on-how-to-lead-successful-relationships-sex-and-health-education-in-secondary-schools/
mailto:dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net
mailto:dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net
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Our updated RSE Core package resources will be arriving in your inbox soon 

We will be sending out our updated Core package to all senior and middle schools in  

Dorset over the upcoming weeks. 

If you are delivering RSE using our resources please can you return your evaluations to us so we can 

use the feedback to audit and adapt our core package to meet the needs of the students and teacher. 

You can scan and send them to dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net 

Or post to Sexual Health Dorset @ Bournemouth 

66-68 Palmerston Road 

BH1 4JT 

We may be able to arrange collection if we have an advisor visiting your school. 

Plus you can share the online link with students to complete.Targeted Outreach - RSE evaluation 2021 

(gthr.co.uk)  

Outreach 1:1 Service and RSE teaching sessions 

The team have still been extremely busy supporting young people and professionals.  

June 2022- August 2022 

Total number of  

Outcomes set for young 

people 

Total number of  

Outcomes achieved by 

Young people 

Total number of  

RSE teaching sessions and 

professional training 

36 24 12 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING SEXUAL HEALTH PROMOTION 

 EVENTS FOR  

UNDER 25’S 

 1st November Bournemouth Uni Talbot Campus 9.30am-3.30pm 

 3rd November Bournemouth Uni Gateway building 9.30am-3.30 

 6th + 7th December Kingston Maurward College  

 

 

Find our referral form 

on our website 

mailto:dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net
https://gthr.co.uk/0f3b
https://gthr.co.uk/0f3b
https://www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/patients-and-visitors/our-services-hospitals/physical-health/sexual-health/targeted-outreach-service


 

 If you wish to opt out of the newsletter please email dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net 

www.sexualhealthdorset.org 

Find our referral form 

on our website 
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Sexual Health Dorset Sexual Health Dorset @sh_dorset 

Follow us 

MEET THE  

TEAM JANINE 
What is your job title?   

Sexual Health Advisor 

How long have you been in your role?   

3 months 

Tell us a little bit about yourself?   

Prior to joining the outreach team I worked in 
the NHS as a midwife for eighteen years.  

I worked at Bournemouth Hospital, in the 
community and at a local Sure Start Centre.  

Following this I spent the last seven years 
working in primary and secondary schools in 
pastoral/safeguarding roles. 

I am excited to take on this new role and the 
challenges it will bring and really appreciate 
being made to feel so welcome by everyone. 

As a mum of three, boys 22 & 21 and a 
daughter of 11 home is usually busy. We have 
a house full of animals (2 dogs & 4 cats) and 
we enjoy getting out and about with the 
dogs. I like to bake (with mixed results) and I 
enjoy spending time outdoors. 

Fresher’s Events 

Our wonderful team have been extremely busy 

promoting sexual health services cross Dorset 

for Fresher’s. 

The Sexual Health Dorset stall is always very 

popular with lots of goodies to win. 

Events attended so far; 

• Arts University Bournemouth 

• AECC 

• Bournemouth University 

• Weymouth College 

mailto:dhc.sexualhealth.promotion@nhs.net
http://www.sexualhealthdorset.org
https://www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/patients-and-visitors/our-services-hospitals/physical-health/sexual-health/targeted-outreach-service

